
Finance Committee Meeting with the Select Board 31 March 2020 – Approved 01/04/21 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Jespersen at 6:58 
 
Members present via Zoom were: 
Marshall Jespersen, Linda Allen, Paul Myette, Eugene Case, and Kayv Yesair. 
 
The joint meeting was essentially chaired by Selectman Colby.   
Chief Reilly gave an update on the closures by the federal government as well as the state 
government in response to the Covid pandemic. 
 
Postponement of the annual town meeting and the election was discussed. 
 
A motion was made and seconded by the selectmen to postpone the Annual Town Meeting until 
June 9th and the Town Election until June 16th.  The motion carried.  
 
There being no further business before the Finance Committee a motion was made, seconded and 
passed to adjourn. 
 
Adjourn at 7:20. 
 

 


